
NZ Guidelines for 
Peace Poster & Peace Essay Competitions

Thank you for your purchase of the Peace Poster & Peace Essay Kit.

This is a wonderful opportunity to connect with the young people and 
families in your area and to promote the vision of peace.

We want you to be aware that our date deadlines are different than 
those listed by LCI in the pack and are as listed below:

January 15: Kits go on sale from Club Supplies at LCI and are available to 
order from MD202. 
October 15: Postmark deadline for a club to send one winning poster
(per contest sponsored) to your District Governor. 
November 15: District Governor to hand deliver their District’s winning 
poster to Multiple District Council Chairperson, at the second annual 
Council of Governors meeting.  
December 15: Postmark deadline for the Multiple District Council 
Chairperson to send one winning poster to the Public Relations 
Department at International Headquarters. 
February 1: International winners notified on or before this date.

We encourage you to visit our NZ Lion Website pages to view the
resources and rules available for distribution to your participants.
(www.lionsclubs.org.nz go to: Services, then Youth)

Wishing you all the best with this project.

MD202 Office Warkworth, orders@lionsclubs.org.nz


